The 1st hospital 1750

My dear fellow colonists,
 I have brought you hear today to discuss the needs of the first hospital funding by my father Ben Franklin, this was Dr. Thomas Bond’s idea.  The needs for a hospital in the community are very important. Too many people are getting sick and dieing. We need to try and cure the sick people of our community and a hospital would help. My father will be getting people to sign a petition on January 20th 1751. The petition will state that we need a hospital and that most our community agrees, and if that works he will be fundraising soon after they will need money to construct the hospital. When we get a good amount of signitures my father will take the pettition to the Pennsylvania Assembly. My fathe and I have discussed what he would say. He would ask the Pennsylvania Assembly to give the funding £2,000 if we were to get £2,000 by fundraising. 
